
NATIONAL    POISON 
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NATIONAL    POISON 
PREVENTION    WEEK

VIDEO CONTEST

ALL entries 
will receive 
recognition.

To enter visit: http://tiny.cc/nppw20
If you have questions please call  419-534-4700 or email: 

poisonprevention@glm.com to reach the National Poison Prevention Week council chairperson 

•	 Contest is open to all K through 12th graders in 
the United States.

•	 Videos can be created by individuals or teams.

•	 Videos must be no longer than 2 minutes.

•	 The goal of the contest is to educate the public 

about the danger of poisons. 

•	 Entries should illustrate a message that 

communicates ways we can all take 
responsibility  for preventing poisonings and 
promote the national poison hotline. 
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WIN $500 and a trip to Washington, DC!

Help spread the word about poisoning 
prevention by creating a video.


